
What’s Developing 

 

 Do you know the main projects that the Eureka Community Development Company 

spearheaded in 2016? Do you know the mission of ECDC? Do you know about training that 

ECDC has provided to the community and the big upcoming one that will involve the whole 

community? Would you like to hear representatives from some of the newer local businesses tell 

about what they are doing? 

 You can learn and hear all of those things and more at the Eureka Community 

Development Company’s annual meeting on Friday, March 24 at 7:00 PM at the Eureka School 

lunchroom.  

 This meeting is open to the public, however only those with a membership in ECDC have 

voting privileges.  

 If you are unsure if you have a membership, contact the ECDC office.  

 Wanda Jundt 


